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On March 6, 2024, Hallmark Movies & Mysteries (MergeTV Channel 68) will be 
rebranded to Hallmark Mystery. This change is a result of a decision made by the 
network and is out of our control. 
 
From Hallmark Media: “The Hallmark Mystery rebrand allows us to further 
demonstrate our commitment to mystery content and will debut a fresh, new on-air 
look, while continuing to provide the captivating, cozy mysteries that audiences 
know and love. Hallmark Mystery will remain the home of the Miracles of 
Christmas holiday programming franchise. Our holiday movies on the network will 
remain focused on our traditional, fan-favorite holiday fare, and will likely begin 
to include more holiday films with mystery twists, like last season’s Mystery on 
Mistletoe Lane.” 
 
Hallmark Mystery will be available as part of the Standard Package. 
 
 
 

Direct questions to FOCUS Broadband Customer Service: 
910-754-4311 or 888-367-2862 

Email: contact@focusbroadband.com 
PO Box 3198, Shallotte, NC 28459 
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